Trahsition
Meetlhg

Deal' Parents,

We invite you to attend a meeting .
with representatives from the Ml
Albuquerque Public Schools to
ahswel' questiohs ahd provide
information about programs ahd
setvices as your' child prepares

to transition to elementary school.
Representatives from the APS
visual Impalrmeht department
ahd other' special education
programs will be available.

The meeting will be held on

Mohday,
January 13th

from 1:00-3:30pm in the £ =

(

Sage Room, NMSBVI-ECP (0 48

If you have questiohs,
please cohtact Paul Kilman,
NMSBVI ECP Program Director

(505) 271-3060 ECP * ALBUQUERQUE
 WWW.NMSBVIL.K12.NM.US



